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First, a huge thank you to all those who made the MSHA 2026 Virtual Healthcare Conference on September 25 a success!
The event featured a truly forward-thinking presentation on AI in healthcare, and the feedback has been overwhelmingly
positive. A sincere thank you to our VP of  Healthcare, Marissa Habeshy, and to our Healthcare Committee for planning such
a meaningful and well-executed event.
MSHA has now officially transitioned to a self-management model. This shift marks a strategic move to ensure financial
efficiency and long-term sustainability. The transition went as smoothly as possible, thanks to the continued support of  our
members and unwavering dedication of  our Board, who volunteer their time and energy to keep the organization moving
forward.
Looking ahead, we’re excited to announce that the MSHA 2026 Conference will be held virtually on March 19–20, 2026.
While we always value in-person connections, going virtual allows us to reach more members while keeping costs down and
flexibility up. We’re building a program we believe you’ll find truly valuable. The call for papers is now open.
We’re also excited to announce the return of  our MSHA School Conference, which will be held virtually on October 30, 2025.
This relaunch has been a long time coming, and I want to give special thanks to the Public Schools Committee for making it
happen. Your time, energy, and passion for supporting school-based professionals really shines through. Please note,
registration is required, but it's completely free for MSHA members. 

As always, we rely on the support of  our members to keep these efforts going strong. If  you’re able, please consider making a
donation to MSHA. Every contribution helps us continue offering valuable resources, events, and advocacy for our profession.

Wishing you a smooth transition into the season, whether it feels like fall or not. As always, thank you for being part of  MSHA.

Dear Members,
For many of  us, fall still feels a lot like summer,
with temperatures that haven’t quite gotten the
memo about changing seasons. But whether
you're still in shorts or already enjoying crisp
mornings and warm drinks, this time of  year
always brings a sense of  transition, and our
association is no exception. We’ve had some
wonderful momentum lately, and I’m excited to
share a few highlights and updates:



Coming Soon - Continuing Education Library!

Advocacy & 

Legislative Updates
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MSHA is currently developing on-demand
Webinars to keep you informed on the latest
trends and help with your CE needs. 

More information to come soon!

Federal Updates:
Click the links for important information and
resources from ASHA: Executive Orders
Impacting Audiology and Speech-Language
Pathology & 2025 ASHA Public Policy Agenda.

State of Michigan Updates:
SB 230 calls for up to $20,000,000 in 2025-2026
for LETRS (Language Essentials for Teachers of
Reading and Spelling) professional learning for
educators in pre-K, kindergarten, grades 1-3, and
additional elementary school educators and pre-K
to grade 12 certificated special education
personnel with endorsements in learning
disabilities, emotional impairments, or speech and
language impairments. 
SB 180 maintains unit rates in effect from FY2020
for medical consultants performing disability
determination services, including SLPs.
HB 4484 modifies coverage policies for SLPs.

The most recent Medicaid Therapy Provider Liaison
meeting was held by MDHHS on July 15, 2025. 

Therapy Provider Liaison meetings are an
opportunity to review Medicaid policy updates and

FFS procedural changes or provider concerns in an
open forum.

Meeting minutes, Q&A, and PowerPoint slides from
the meeting are available on the MDHHS website.

The next meeting is anticipated for early 2026.

Therapy Provider 
Liaison Meeting
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https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/2025-advocacy-priorities-for-audiologists-and-speech-language-pathologists/
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/Bills/Bill?ObjectName=2025-SB-0230
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/documents/2025-2026/billengrossed/Senate/htm/2025-SEBS-0180.htm
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/Bills/Bill?ObjectName=2025-HB-4484&QueryID=170802949
https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/doing-business/providers/providers/billingreimbursement/therapies
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Share your work at the MSHA 2026
Virtual Conference! Connect with

leading minds in the field of  speech,
language, and hearing sciences.

Click below for the Call for Papers
Submission Form.

Call for Papers

https://www.viethconsulting.com/members/form.php?orgcode=MSHA&fid=9224557


MSHA is made possible by people like
you! Volunteer today with the following

MSHA committees to help us 
continue our work.

Professional Development & Education 
Public Schools 

Finance
Advocacy

Membership
Diversity, Equity, & Inclusion

Healthcare
Public Relations

Student & University Affairs
This prestigious recognition reflects his exemplary contributions to

the field of  speech-language pathology and his enduring
commitment to advancing research, education, clinical practice, and

advocacy efforts. As fellow MSHA members, we’re thrilled to
celebrate one of  our own earning this prestigious national honor.
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Dr. Yaruss - Highest Honors Award

Congratulations to Dr.
Yaruss, PhD, CCC-SLP,
BCS-SCF, F-ASHA, H-

ASHA, professor at
Michigan State

University, on receiving
the Honors of  the

Association from the
American Speech-
Language-Hearing

Association, the highest
honor ASHA awards.

 Volunteer 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScrIKUiwWZjetBPgo0ZZ1tTSt_s1-KwYbhLebb1uz7-lorx8g/viewform?fbclid=IwY2xjawNGOhtleHRuA2FlbQIxMABicmlkETFUc2JoUlFKd21taUdnb1ZpAR4qn6nCGgRzqpAyL7milqyy_dMQ2VJEUoOke7H3mro0zxukb42Klqqi5p3wnQ_aem_Z8bPC_ocRCOTfZJK6beImA
https://www.msha-foundation.org/donate_today.php
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Public Schools Committee Update
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https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/school-based_professionals.php
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/2025_MSHA_Guidelines_FINAL_PDF_1.pdf
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/MSHA_Guidelines_-_Admin_Need_to_Know_2025_2_1.pdf


 
Virtual

Conference 

2025 Public Schools 

MSHA GUIDELINES FOR SPEECH
& LANGUAGE EVALUATION,
ELIGIBILITY, AND SERVICE

DELIVERY IN SCHOOLS (2025) 
Access and interact witheach
section of the 2025 updated
guidelines & forms
Ensure compliance with federal and
state regulations for Michigan school
SLP practice 
Describe best practices in
evaluation, eligibility and exit
decision-making & specially
designed instruction for SLI

 

FREE for MSHA Members! $60 Nonmembers
ATTEND ANY OR ALL SESSIONS

8:30-9:30am   Overview 
9:45-10:45am   Foundation & Big Ideas
11:00-11:30am   SLI- Articulation 
12:30-1:00pm   SLI- Language
1:15-1:45pm        SLI- Fluency
2:00-2:30pm    SLI - Voice

OCTOBER 30, 2025

PUBLIC SCHOOLS COMMITTEE
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https://michiganspeechhearing.org/msha_2025_public_schools_virtu.php
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/msha_2025_public_schools_virtu.php
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/msha_2025_public_schools_virtu.php
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/2025_MSHA_Guidelines_FINAL_PDF_1.pdf
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/2025_MSHA_Guidelines_FINAL_PDF_1.pdf
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/2025_MSHA_Guidelines_FINAL_PDF_1.pdf
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/2025_MSHA_Guidelines_FINAL_PDF_1.pdf
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/2025_MSHA_Guidelines_FINAL_PDF_1.pdf
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/msha_2025_public_schools_virtu.php


P.O. Box 45, Buchanan, MI 49107-9998 

General Inquiries: info@mislha.org
Conference Inquiries: conference@mislha.org
CE-Related Inquiries: CEAdmin@mislha.org

Executive Board & Advisory Assembly 

Contact Us

Follow Us on Social Media
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Your donation helps us connect, empower, and advance our
community through meaningful programs, advocacy, and resources.
Every gift makes a difference - thank you for supporting our work!

Check donations can be sent to:

MSHA
P.O. Box 45, 

Buchanan, MI 49107-9998

To make a donation via credit card, 
please scan the QR code or click here.

The Michigan Speech-Language-Hearing Association
(MSHA) is a tax-exempt 501(c)(6) organization, EIN 23-

7179613. Contributions to MSHA are not tax-deductible. No
goods or services will be provided in exchange for the

contribution.

Support Our Mission

https://www.linkedin.com/company/mi-speech-language-hearing-association/about/
https://www.facebook.com/MISpeechLanguageHearingAssociation
http://x.com/MshaLang
https://www.instagram.com/mshalang/
https://maps.app.goo.gl/SMqUK9Yy25Pv37v39
https://maps.app.goo.gl/SMqUK9Yy25Pv37v39
mailto:info@mislha.org
mailto:conference@mislha.org
mailto:CEAdmin@mislha.org
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/executive_board_and_advisory_a.php
https://donorbox.org/msha-donation-campaign?utm_medium=qrcode&utm_source=qrcode

